
November 14, 1966 

Honorable Burke Marshall 
International Business Machines, Inc. Old Orchard Road 
Armonk, New York 10504 

Dear Mr. Marshall: 

Enclosed is a letter dated November 3, 1966, from Mr. Harold Weis-berg formally requesting permission to study the photographs and x-rays made at the time of the autopsy of President Kennedy. 
Will it be your practice to inform applicants dIrectly of your decision? Or, when they have sent their applications to me in the first instance, will you wish me to communicate your decision to them? Would you prefer to have the applications submitted to me, as in this case, or directly to you? 

In any event, we will not grant access to anyone without prior receipt of your written authorization. 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert H. Bahl er 
Archivist of the United States 
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